
GSHPA's finance team will email Juliettes with their total amount due at the end of the
program.
Payments from online orders are automatically added to Smart Cookies and credited
towards a Juliette's final payment.
Juliette final payments can be made to Girl Scouts in the Heart of Pennsylvania via check
or money order, or by phone using a credit or debit card.

Being a Juliette is Girl Scouting custom-made for you! When participating in product
programs, there is important information about money management to keep in mind:

Juliettes & Smart Cookies
Juliettes and their families use Smart Cookies to manage the cookie program. Because Juliette
finances and proceeds differ from that of a traditional troop, the financial information
reported in Smart Cookies applies only to troops. At the end of the program, GSHPA's finance
team will update the family to reflect the amount owed by each Juliette.

Juliette Payments
Juliettes should collect payments for in-person orders at the time the product is delivered to
the customer. Remember, Juliettes do not maintain bank accounts for any product program,
so all money collected from sales must be turned into GSHPA by the Juliette payment
deadline of April 19th, 2024.

Please keep in mind that because calculations for proceeds is done differently for Juliettes,
Smart Cookies reports won’t be accurate. Please look for correspondences from GSHPA with
your Juliette’s information. 

How Proceeds Work
Once the program ends, the girls will start to receive their proceeds! Due to IRS regulations,
proceeds are calculated differently for Juliettes, so GSHPA will send communications to
families with this information after the program. Juliettes receive their proceeds in the form
of GO! Dough or Girl Opportunity Dough. This can be used to help Juliettes fund their
experience in Girl Scouts. GO!Dough can be used for all GSHPA events and activities, travel
experiences, the online store, membership renewals, and more!
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